
From: Aynsley [mailto:buildingenergetics@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, 20 April 2010 8:28 AM 
To: Dawson, Geoffrey (SEN) 
Subject:  
 
Geoff 
  
I have attached a paper by Peter Harris detailing important issues with regard to 
economic justification of thickness of bulk insulation (dated 1985).  This is the key 
procedure which should have been used for the Regulation Impact Statement, not computer 
simulation using flawed software. The study should have included naturally ventilated 
buildings with ceiling fans in warm humid climates and evaporatively cooled buildings in 
hot dry climates, in addition to air conditioned buildings. 
  
Regards 
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